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Michelle – Health and Wellbeing Coach  

 

Apologies: 

Jenni Dobson  

Lea-anne Woods 

 

Meeting Minutes  

 

1.  PCN – Social Prescriber – Lee-anne Woods  

 

not able to attend – SM sent details for next meeting to attend. 

 

2. Health and Wellbeing Coach Update 

 

Michelle gave an overview or service  

The Surgery now has a Health and Wellbeing coach as part of the PCN. Her name is Michelle, and 

she can help with various issues affecting your lifestyle such as diet, exercise, issues around 

diabetes and pre-diabetes, weight loss, menopause and mobility.  You can either be referred once 

your seen a clinician or you can self-refer. 

Michelle will contact you shortly after that. 

We are shortly commencing with a 12 week pre-diabetes program where we are targeting those 

patients who have had a diagnosis of pre-diabetes across the PCN and offering group sessions to 

help them gain a better understanding of their diagnosis and what they can do to decrease their 

chances of developing diabetes. 

We have arranged for the patients for the initial group to attend already but we will run programs 

one after another throughout the year. 

3. Dr Jaiveloo – Update of Building extension 

Dr Jaiveloo gave a brief update the building extension plans and should the group a diagram of the 

plans. He explained that he is currently gaining quotes, and then we will be applying for help with 

funding from the Integrated Care Board. 

4. Update on GP’s 

 

Sue explained that since Dr Jaiveloo has returned the surgery has retained some of the locums that 

covered whilst Dr Jaiveloo had been on sick leave. 

We now have an extra GP each day of the week, so more access for patients that ever before. 

We now have, Dr Vakkund, Dr Obesaki, Dr Sivarajan, Dr Thoufeeq, Dr Humble and a new gp 

starting next week Dr Gopal.  

Hoping that once we have enough room that the Nurse Practitioner will work full time, which will also 

provide more capacity. 

 

5. List Closure update 



 

Sue explained that a further closure extension was now in place, and this was to continue until the 

17th October, after that we will re-open and begin to take new patients again.  

 

AOB 

Sue explained that Charlotte had left the Practice and a new nurse Kerry had started and would also take 

over as the PCN lead nurse 

BD asked about the open days and if they will be available in this side of the town, Sue will contact the 

PCN manager and request that this happens. 

 

Next Meeting  - 19th July 2023 – 2 pm  

 

 

 

 

 

 


